
Department of Environment  
 
Contact: Mark Boldon, (506) 453-7945 
 

Pesticide Operator’s Licence 
Pesticides Control Act 
Regulation 96-126  

Current Fee: $150 
Proposed Fee: $165 
Effective Date: April 1, 2012 

New Annual Revenue Estimate: $11,715 
 
Change in Annual Revenue:   $1,065 

Comments: This regulatory charge is designed to recover the costs of licensing. Department staff 
reviews application packages and drafts licences in accordance with legislation. Staff maintains regular 
communication with clients and conducts routine inspections to verify compliance. This proposed fee 
change will help recover increasing costs associated with this approval and inspection process. 

 


